
Developing competencies and training curriculum for corruption investigators in 

Indonesia  

 

Jakarta (Indonesia), November 2019- UNODC and Indonesia’s Corruption Eradication Commission (KPK) 

organized a focus group discussion at the KPK’s Anti-Corruption Learning Center (ACLC) with the aim to 

develop training modules based on the identified needs and competencies required for corruption 

investigators.  

 

Participants of the focus group discussion at KPK’s Anti-Corruption Learning Center in November 2019 

In September 2019, UNODC an KPK organized an Experts Meeting to initiate the development of new 

training modules for anti-corruption investigators, together with senior practitioners from UNODC and 

anti-corruption agencies of Indonesia, Philippines, Malaysia, China and Hong-Kong. This led to the 

development of specificities of required competencies for the beginner, intermediate and advanced 

investigators.  

Building on this expert meeting, UNODC and KPK convened a focus group discussion on 25-26 November 

2019 which gathered senior investigators and officials from KPK, Indonesia National Police, and the 

Attorney’s General Office. On 27 November, senior officials from Indonesia Financial Intelligence Unit 

(PPATK), Fraud Unit (BPKP), the Supreme Court and Indonesia Security Incident Response Team on 

Internet Infrastructure/Coordination Center (ID-SIRTII) joined the discussion in order to develop training 

modules based on identified needs and competencies. 

 

As a follow-up, a technical working group meeting will be organized in January 2020 to finalize the 



development of the training curriculum for corruption investigators. UNODC aims to support the Anti-

Corruption Learning Center to become a regional hub for anti-corruption trainings in the region, thereby 

institutionalizing trainings for anti-corruption experts in Southeast Asia.  


